
Prescription Drop Box Program

Did you know the Hubbard Police
Department has a prescription drop box? 

The drop box is used for the destruction of
prescription medication. This program
greatly contributes to the Community. It
ensures that all used and/or expired
medication is getting disposed of in a safe
and secure manner. The drop box is
conveniently located in the City Council
Chambers, located at the Hubbard City Hall,
3720 Second Street. Just take a left right
inside the door! 

Only prescription medication that is
contained inside proper packaging will be
accepted.  We do not accept syringes,
liquids, over the counter medication, or
loosely separated medication.

 

If you have any questions feel free to
contact the Hubbard Police Department at
(503) 981.8738. 

https://www.cityofhubbard.org/police/page/prescription-drop-box-program

